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Dear Joshua:

Many thanks for your letter. We have now sent in a grant

application of adequate size, in order to enable us to invite

Zinder. We have good hopes that it will go through. I have in-

formed Zinder about the details. I think it would be wonderful if

it could materialize.

Thank you for the promise of a picture. Liljestrand will

be very happy. Thank you also for the cheque; as a matter of fact,

I have not yet received the bill for the postcards. Swedish firms

are rather slow even in this respect. I am sure that your cheque

will cover the expenses and if there is anything over, we shall

hold it for your next visit.

Wishing you a smooth moving and a pleasant settling,

yours as ever,
/
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Gedrge Klein
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